

1. Read the text and answer the questions:

My cousin Carlos is a very interesting guy. His hobby is to watch movies, he loves going to the movie theatre. His favorite kind of movie is sci-fi, but he also enjoys action and adventure movies. It's easy to find him on the street, because he is always wearing T-shirts, jeans and different kinds of sneakers. Sometimes I borrow some of them, he always buys a lot!

I like him very much, but I don't want to follow his routine. He has to wake up very early everyday, because he has to help make breakfast for all of his brothers and sisters. It's a big family! He has to go to school on foot in the morning, make lunch when he gets home and go back to his studies the whole afternoon. He is often free on the weekends, though. And this is when we can hang out together, watch movies and, sometimes, I help him clean the house and do the dishes.

- a) Who is the author of the text? _____
- b) What kind of movies does Carlos like? _____
- c) How does Carlos go to school? _____
- d) What does Carlos wear? _____
- e) What does Carlos have to do everyday? _____
- f) What does the author borrow from Carlos? _____
- g) Check what Carlos doesn't have to do:
() go to school () watch movies () make breakfast () clean the house
- h) Check the picture that corresponds to Carlos:

()



()



()



2. What are they wearing?



- ().She is wearing a dress, earrings and necklaces.
- ().He is wearing a suit, a bow tie, and pants.
- ().She is wearing a dress and high heels.
- ().He is wearing a T-shirt, jeans and boots.
- ().He is wearing a T-shirt, shorts, socks and sneakers.
- ().She is wearing a sweatshirt, pants, boots, a hat and gloves.
- ().She is wearing sandals, a skirt and a blouse.
- ().He is wearing a T-shirt, jeans and sneakers.
- ().He is wearing a green T-shirt, shorts and sneakers.
- ().He is wearing a hat, a T-shirt, a tie, pants and shoes.

3. Complete with have to/ don't have to/ has to/ doesn't have to:

- a. Marina _____ do the dishes, because her brother did it for her.
- b. I _____ do my homework to practice what I learned.
- c. My father _____ clean the garage, it's very dirty and disorganized.
- d. You _____ walk the dog, it's raining today.
- e. Mom _____ iron the clothes in the laundry room.
- f. I _____ to sweep the floor now, I can do it later.

4. Answer the questions according to the pictures using the words from the box:

A FEW - AROUND 30 - TWENTY-TWO - A LOT OF



- a. How many guitar picks do you have? I have _____.
- b. How many comic books do you have? _____.
- c. How many action figures do you have? _____.
- d. How many diecast model cars do you have? _____.

5. Make questions using the words provided according to the answers:

- a. how/go/school? _____
I go to school on foot.
- b. how/going/party? _____
I'm going by car.
- c. How much/like/shopping mall? _____
I like to go to the mall, but I prefer to go to the park.
- d. where/going/next weekend? _____
I'm going to visit my grandparents.
- e. what/going/wear? _____
I'm going to wear a suit and a tie.

6. Write what objects you can find in each part of the house:

0. Backyard: Table, chairs

- a. Living room: _____
- b. Bedroom: _____
- c. Bathroom: _____
- d. Dining room: _____
- e. Garage: _____
- f. Kitchen: _____
- g. Laundry room: _____

7. Complete the dialogue:

Mayra: Excuse-me, I want to _____ a dress.

Salesperson: All right, do you have any preference?

Mayra: I want a short tight dress in the color blue.

Salesperson: What size _____ ?

Mayra: Medium.

Salesperson: Here it is.

Mayra: Where _____ rooms, please? I want to try it on.

Salesperson: Over there.

Mayra: How _____ look?

Salesperson: I think it looks too loose. I'll bring another one.

Mayra: Can I try it in pink?

Salesperson: Yes, here it is.

Mayra: How _____ look?

Salesperson: You look very cute.

Mayra: I will take it!

8. Write the house chores:



1 - _____
2 - _____
3 - _____
4 - _____

5 - _____
6 - _____
7 - _____
8 - _____